
Stephen Foster Elementary 

School Advisory Forum 

October 15, 2018 

 

I. Call to order 

II. Review and Approval of minutes from last meeting 

III. SAF Chair report 

 

The League of Women’s Voters spoke and encouraged parents to obtain a 

sample ballot and study the issues that will voted on this year.  The ballots 

will look different and they just want everyone to be prepared.  

 

IV. Parent Input 

V. New Business 

VI. Adjourn 

 

Next SAF meeting will be on November 19, 2018 
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